From: "Blessing, Ralph" < RBlessing@StamfordCT.gov> Date: December 30, 2020 at 5:56:43 PM EST To: "Sherwood, Nina" < NSherwood@StamfordCT.gov> Subject: Historic Preservation Trust Fund and South End Study Committee Resolution Dear Representative Sherwood, Thank you for giving me the opportunity to comment on the revisions you propose for the Ordinance for the Stamford Historic Preservation Trust Fund and the Resolution for the creation of a South End **Historic District Study Committee** I agree with the changes you have proposed for the language as attached for the Historic Preservation Trust Fund. I believe the changes align in better with the recently passed Ordinance for the creation of an Affordable Housing Trust Fund. I propose some minor additional changes marked in red. While I agree with much of the proposed language of the resolution for the study committee, I am currently not in a position to endorse the Resolution as I have not had a chance to discuss it in detail with City leadership. Please consider the attached version of the resoution, with proposed language underlined, as a working document that has not been vetted by the Administration. Thank you, Ralph Ralph Blessing Land Use Bureau Chief, City of Stamford 888 Washington Blvd, 7th fl.

Stamford, CT 06901

ph.: (203) 977-4714

cell: (475) 214-1645

https://www.stamfordct.gov/land-use-bureau